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Dear Joint Committee on Transportation, 

 

I am writing in support of HB 3626 making powered micromobility devices part of the 

transportation codes. This will help increase safety for people like me and other 

micromobility users of all kinds by educating everyone around the rights and 

responsibilities of using these kinds of transportation. By doing so, it will help to 

ensure safer infrastructure and encourage more people to use micromobility. This in 

turn will decrease traffic congestion, local pollution and global climate effects from the 

burning of fossil fuels. 

 

Finally, it will help us move away from a car-centric society towards one that is more 

active, healthier and more socially connected as people get out on their bikes or 

other micromobile devices and interact more with their environment. 

 

Thank you for voting 'yes' on HB 3626. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kirsten Davis 


